Membership Report - “Non-Responding Members”

Table below displays, by region, number of members/families who didn’t pay dues and
will be dropped 1 March. These people were mailed letters 15 January. The names of
those members who have still not paid, and are dropped, will be given to the
Recording Secretary, 1 March, to be added to the minutes of this meeting.

The table below also lists number of life members who didn’t return the “Member
Contact Form” to validate that their address and that they are still interested in BCOA.
These life members also didn’t return ballots last year. Each regional governor was given
the names of these people in his/her region February 1, and asked to contact these
members, before our February 21 meeting.
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Membership Report - “List of Volunteers”, from KC Artley. 69 members checked
“want to work on BCOA Committee” on their Dues Renewal Form: They are: Leonore
Abordo, Monica Barry, Barbara Binder, Jamie Bobrowski, Randi Boysen-Carl, Laurie
Bradshaw, Kelly Brunarski & Chris Moyer, Robin Casey, Lynda Cattoni, Karyn
Convertini, Barbara Danieli, Chris Danker, Karen Denning, Dawn Ferris, Rhanda Glenn,
Deb Goddard, Tom Golcher & KC Golcher-Thompson, Cindi Gredys, Linda Harbertson,
Greg & Prudence Hlatky, Nancy Hopkins, Debra & Gregory Jones, Edna Hanley, Leslie
Henderson, Lyn Snyder Hoflin, Bunny Kelley, Carol Kubiak-Zamora, Torrea Leborn,
Leigh Littleton, Barbara & Frederick Lord, Margaret Lucia, Deb Meyer, Cynthia
Michalak, Sandra Moore, Rebecca Neal, Patti & Chris Neale, Edna Ogata, Barbara
O’Neill, Patricia Paris, Marina Pearce, Susan Pennington, Rita Rice, Michelle & John
Rowton, Gale Snoddy, Karen Staudt-Cartabona, Anna Stewart, Terry & Dawn Swope,
Jim & Elizabeth Szymanski, Irina & Kristina Terra, Linda Tindle, Elizabeth Tolley &
David Nutting, Susan Van de Water, Deborah Vidaver-Cohen, Fred & Carol Vogel,
Marjory Whitehurst, Joy Windle, Marcella Zobel.

Respectfully submitted,
KC Artley




